
Optics Workshops by Joy of Learning Foundation

Two workshops on Optics were organized by the department of Elementary Education for 1st
year students under their Core Natural Science paper component on 08th April &10th June
2021 by the resource Persons from Joy of Learning Foundation which is a non-for-profit
organization working in the field of conducting hands on learning workshops/webinars in school
science with teachers and students. The workshop focused on explaining and demonstrating
some fascinating phenomenon of light and its properties using simple yet interesting
experiments. Students were also required to follow the experiments simultaneously and engage
in discussions with resource persons using their own observations, reasoning and inferences.
Workshops also provided students an opportunity to become aware of their alternate
conceptions related to the topic. Also, the workshop helped pre-service teachers to visualize the
strengths of experiential learning in science in comparison to the rote memorization of theories
and laws. These workshops were coordinated by Ms. Divya Sharma.






